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Dates for your diary… 

• 30th Mar—Year 1 Ted-

dy Olympics 

• 31st Mar—Last KS1 

teacher club 

• 1st April—Last Day 

(Finish at 1:15pm & no 

Peardrops) 

• EASTER HOLIDAY 

• 19th April—Children 

back to school 

• 26th April—new KS1 

teacher clubs start for 5 

weeks 3-3:35pm (TBC) 

• 2nd May—BANK 

HOLIDAY 

• 3rd May—Children 

back to school 

• 4th May—Year2 3 

Tees Cricket (TBC) 

• 17th May—Whole 

school trip to Layer 

Marney Towers 

• 24th May—Class pho-

tographs 

• 27th May—Last Day 

• HALF TERM 

• 6th June—INSET DAY 

(staff training) 

• 7th June—Children 

back to school 

 ‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Everyone has been enjoying the fantastic weather and trying to get outside as  

much as possible.  All PE lessons have been outside, the field and the climbing 

frames are being used and the EYFS children have enjoyed using the front 

garden with the bikes, scooters and musical instruments.     

The children have been fascinated with the baby chicks, watching them grow 

and helping to feed them.  Today they are off to a free range farm where we 

know they will be well looked after.   

It was great to see so many parent/carers turn up last Friday to my School As-

sessment Workshop where there was the opportunity to look at some of the 

previous Year 2 SATS papers and previous Year 1 Phonics Check papers.  As 

promised the PowerPoint from this has been saved onto the school website 

under the ‘Parent Information’ tab, ‘Helping your child workshops’ section.  

Please let us know if there are any other support workshops you would find 

useful.    

A Few Reminders  
TEACHER CLUBS 

Next Thursday is the last Thursday teacher clubs.  I hope the KS1 children who 

took part with these clubs enjoyed them and gave them a flavour of something 

different.  We are aiming to offer some additional Tuesday teacher clubs to al-

low KS1 children to try something different (club letter to follow shortly). 

HAPPY CIRCUS (16th June) 

Don’t forget to book your Happy Circus tickets via the FIPS PTA Events on-line 

system. 

ATTENDANCE & HOLIDAYS 

As the weather improves, and our thoughts turn to booking time away (now 

that government restrictions have relaxed), please can I remind everyone that 

full time attendance is required and that any holidays should not be booked or 

taken during school time.   

I hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Amanda Reid,  

Headteacher. 

Mrs Farmer’s Attendance Award - Emerald Class 98.52% 


